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January 16, 1939 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
100 North Seventh Street 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

Thank you for your kind letter of the 9th 
and for the article enclosed. 

I enjoyed very much reading the article, and 
wish to thank you for your friendly interest. 

With kind personal regards and best wishes, 
I am 

HES vc · Governor 
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